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Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:
 
This is a reminder with the warm weather approaching (and here
today) to
please be courteous, respectful, and good neighbors.  
 
Remember that noise travels -- when you are on your porches visiting
with one another and when you have your apartment/house windows
and doors open, your neighbors can often hear you. 
 
Irresponsible student behavior has again been in the limelight and the
subject at City of Burlington, City Council Meetings and at a series of
community neighborhood meetings. As a result, the Burlington Police
Department will be implementing additional patrols and will be giving
out expensive noise violations when called.   
 
We know that we have some of the best renters in the City. We have
had a great year to-date and want to end the last few months of the
semester positively. PLEASE ensure that the police are not called to
our properties.
 
Thanks very much for your help. 
 
 
My Best,
Gene Richards
www.champlainapartments.com
802-343-9909
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